
Dear Life Member,

I am please to inform you that the Gujarat Association for Agricultural Sciences
has organized a state level seminar on “Organic farming policy in Gujarat” on
October 9, 2014 at Vidyapith, Ahmedabad.

For the smooth arrangement and to accord sanction from university, give your
prior consent and register your candidature to Dr. Y. N. Tandel (Mobile no.prior consent and register your candidature to Dr. Y. N. Tandel (Mobile no.
9601283385) or Dr. H. V. Pandya (Mobile no. 7600059973) so they can make
necessary procedure for the same. We are going to nominate about 30 scientists
+ 10 PG students for the seminar so priority will be given early registered
candidate only.

With regards

(N. L. Patel)

President GAAS, Navsari Chapter




